
 
 

 

High School & Sixth Form 

 
Extra-curricular netball 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

With all the extra-curricular clubs and activities starting over the last week, it has been a 
great pleasure to join Mrs Braithwaite in helping out with the High School netball. 

Wednesday was my first session with the girls and I was very impressed with their display of 
skill, enthusiasm, and energy. It was particularly good to see how much the girls supported 
and uplifted one another, regardless of ability levels. 

I look forward to continuing to work with the girls on their netball skills and watch them 
progress in this fantastic sport.  

 

Miss Lucy Brotherton 

 


